
Postponement of Science Weighted Assessment 3 

Posted on 5 Aug 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you about a change in the schedule for the Science Weighted Assessment 
3. Due to a recent issue with the Mobile Guardian app, some students have been unable to access 
their learning materials on the OneNote app via their Personal Learning Devices (PLDs) over the 
weekend. 

To ensure that all students have ample time to revise, we have decided to postpone the science 
weighted assessment to next Thursday, 15 August 2024. 

While we are working diligently to restore full functionality to the students' PLDs with the latest 
updates, students can still access their learning materials through http://OneNote.com on 
alternative devices such as mobile phones, home PCs, or laptops. They can do so by logging in with 
their school account (@damaisec.edu.sg). 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 6443 
6848 or via my email at thong_ching_guan@schools.gov.sg.  

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

  

Best regards, 

Mr. Justin Thong 

HOD Science 

Web Link 

URL to web-based OneNote.: OneNote 

  

  

https://www.onenote.com/

